
Participating in this Proceeding 

Persons affected by the rates may become participants in this annual reconciliation 

proceeding to consider changes to TAP-R by sending their names, addresses, email 

addresses and on whose behalf they are participating by April 8, 2024 to: 

TAP-R Reconciliation Proceeding 

Water Rate Board, ℅ Deland Bryant 

City of Philadelphia Law Dept. 

1515 Arch St., 17th Fl. 

Philadelphia, PA 19102 

or WaterRateBoard@phila.gov. 
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